
University Committee on Courses and Curricula 

Meeting Minutes – February 25, 2016 

In attendance were: 

AbdulRahman Alsamman, Adlai DePano, Carla Penz, Edward Garcia, Janet Crane, Kimberly 
Echols, Rajni Soharu, Sarah Berry, Tony French, Uttam Chakravarty and Yvette Green. 

Not in attendance were: 

Amanda Athey, Connie Atkinson, Dan Harper, Jan Janz, Josh Lambert, Hannah Mohr, Matt Moore, 
Norman Whitley, Richard Speaker and Woohyun Cho. 

The following proposals were approved: 

IDS	 Interdisciplinary	Studies,	BA Curr.	Change

IDS	3001	 Introduction	to	Interdisciplinary	Studies Add

ACCT	 Accounting,	BS Curr.	Change

FIN	 Finance,	BA Curr.	Change

FIN	3392	 Internship	in	Finance Change

HRT	 Hotel,	Restaurant	and	Tourism,	BA Curr.	Change

HRT	3011	 Tourism	and	Hospitality	Marketing Change

HRT	4150	 Meeting,	Events,	and	Convention	Planning Change

HRT	4250	 International	Tourism Change

HRT	5150	 Meeting,	Events,	and	Convention	Planning Change

HRT	5250	 International	Tourism Change

HRT	6300	 Hospitality	&	Tourism	Finance	&	Revenue	Management	 Change

TRNS	6010	 Transportation	Seminar Add

TRNS	6901	 Transportation	Capstone	I Add

TRNS	6800	 Transportation	Internship Add

MUSIC	 Music,	MM Curr.	Change

ROML	4005	 Greek	and	Roman	Myth Change

FTA	4580	 Film	Directing Change	



FA	4242	 The	Great	Masters	of	Italian	Art Add

FA	 Fine	Arts,	BA Curr.	Change

ENGL	 English,	BA Curr.	Change

SPAN	 Fast	Track	‐ Multiple	Courses Change

LAT	 Fast	Track	‐ Multiple	Courses Change

JAPN	 Fast	Track	‐ Multiple	Courses Change

ITAL	 Fast	Track	‐ Multiple	Courses Change

GER	 Fast	Track	‐ Multiple	Courses Change

FREN	 Fast	Track	‐ Multiple	Courses Change

CHIN	 Fast	Track	‐ Multiple	Courses Change

URBN	3999	 Senior	Honors	Thesis Add

	

Discussion Items 

1. The quorum voted that “drop requests” and “Fast track” proposals can be voted online. I 
will create a poll for each proposal on Moodle. All voting members please make sure you 
vote for each proposal. Only Graduate faculty should vote for graduate proposals. 

2. The Add course, Add curriculum and change courses (not fast track), will be voted on in 
person. 

3. The Deans will be copied on all the minutes so that information can be further distributed 
to others in the colleges. 

4. It was noted that the various foreign language fast track forms have too many changes on 
the fast track. It should have come as an individual course change instead of fast track. 

5. Some courses have “offered every semester” as a part of course description. This is 
redundant information and might create problems if the course I not offered every semester.  
 


